
Knights of Columbus 
Father Dick Allen Council #10926 
www.newlenoxknights.org 

Special  
Occasions 
September Birthdays 
1st - Don Zolfo, 3rd - Ken Carrell, Jerry Przybyla,  
7th - Brian Tinny, 9th - David Grynevich, 10th - 
Steve Lebre, Brad Werner, 11th - James  Walsh,  
12th - Anthony Paukstis, 13th - John Majcher, 
Michael Mikos, 14th - Anton Skrapits, 15th - Philip 
Adair, Pat Murphy, Dennis Theriault, Sr,  
16th - Jeffery Ohner, 18th - Larry Soja, 19th - 
Doug Button, Robert O Connor, 21st - Mark 
Adair, Rev Michael Slattery, 22th - Anthony 
Kroll, Philip Reynolds, 24th - Craig Englert, Gus 
Moreno,        25th - Rev Don Lewandowski, 27th 
- Mike Nowakowski, 28th - Jim Holuj, Sr, Chris 
Kolavo,    29th - Stan Carp, 30th - Rich Solava, 
Rich Wingate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Service Opportunities & 
Events 
Sept 25 – LWSRA Sports Dinner 
Sept 26 & 27 – Church ID Drive 
Oct 11 – CRHP Breakfast 

Oct 18 – CRHP Breakfast 

What’s Coming Up  
in 2015 

A Note from the Grand Knight 
Fellow Brother Knights, 

Thanks to all who worked the “Run with Faith” (8/22) event, and the Parish Picnic 
(8/23).  We were able to get four candidates signed up with three already through 
a 1st Degree and the fourth to join us in November.  It’s so important to continue 

to recruit new Knights not only to grow our order but to grow our Council.  My goal for this fiscal 
year (July 1) is for our Council to recruit 1 new Knight per month.  It’s a great start with four new 
Brothers, so keep up the great work and just remember to ask a Catholic friend to join our Council.  
Studies show that most potential Knights are just waiting to be invited to join.  Do you have a 
“Form100” with you at all times or know where you can get one?  Ask and we’ll get you a form. 

I hope that you have given some thought to moving to the next Degree in our Order.  The big local 
2nd/3rd Degree is in Frankfort on Friday, January 29, 2016.  The Fourth Degree Ceremony is in Lisle 
on Saturday, February 20, 2016.  Mark your calendars and if you’re interested, let me or one of the 
Officer’s know.  Remember to visit our Councils website at http://www.newlenoxknights.org for the 
latest on what’s happening with the Council.  Make sure you have your correct email address on 
the site to be included in our monthly communications. 

As always, let me know if you have any 
questions, thoughts or comments and please 
consider asking one of your Catholic friends to 
join our Council. Vivat Jesus, 

Craig Lyons 
Grand Knight Council #10926 
clyons623@gmail.com 

Degree Ceremonials 
2nd/3rd Degree Frankfort, IL Jan 29, 2016 
4th Degree Lisle, IL Feb 20, 2016 
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SEPTEMBER

21 - Council Meeting 10926 
Steak Fry w/Wives & 
Charities 

25 – LWSRA Banquet 6pm 

26 – Church ID Drive 6pm 

27 – Church ID Drive 8am, 
10am, 12pm 

OCTOBER 

1 – Officers Meeting 7pm 
(September Mtg) 

5 – 4th Degree Assembly 
Meeting 6pm 

11 – CRHP Breakfast 7am 

12 – Council Meeting 10926 
New Start Time 7pm 

18 – CRHP Breakfast 7am 

22 – Officers Meeting 7pm 

NOVEMBER 
2- 4th Degree Assembly 

Meeting 6pm 

9 - Council Mtg 10926 7pm 

19 - Officers Meeting 7pm 

DECEMBER 
7 - 4th Degree Assembly 

Meeting 6pm 

13 – Breakfast with Santa 

14 - Council Mtg 10926 7pm 

17 - Officers Meeting 7pm 

 

Welcome New Knights 
Please welcome our new 1st degree Knights  

Stephen Urbanczyk – 9/15 

Bill Greenback – 9/20 

Dave Szymanek – 9/20 



July 2015 – SK Matthew Prynn 

St Jude Parish Needs YOU!  
I Have Called You  
by Name  
Isaiah 43:1 

ID Drive 
Brother Knights, 

I can't thank you enough for the time and effort this special group put 
in this weekend. You went the extra mile, worked hard, were flexible, 
participated, and celebrated!!!  Having the rain early and late Friday, 
and again early Saturday, and the short supply of available 
volunteers, we managed to do BETTER than last year!  I want to 
thank each one of you, along with the family and friends you brought 
with, for going the extra mile to make this work. And the Madoch's, 
your work ethic and hospitality are 2nd to none! 

Sincerely, Mike Nowakowski
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For the Good of the Order 
Please keep our Brother Knights, Priests, 
Deacons, the sick, homeless, family, and 
friends in your thoughts and prayers.   

Matt is Knight of the Month for July for his past years 
of service as Membership Chairman and since last 
year as Co-Chief Counselor of our Squires Circle 
#4960. Matt has worked hard to get the Circle back into 
action with scheduling regular meetings, establishing 
new Officers and getting membership growing to 15 
young men. Matt has been an active Knight since 2009 
holding many Officer positions in our Council and is 
currently our 3-Year Trustee. Matt also became a 4th 
Degree Sir Knight in 2014. Thanks Matt for all you do. 

Mark Andrews 
 Circle #4960 

The Mark Adrews Squires participated in the 2015 
ID drive on September 19th at the Walmart in New 
Lenox.  The boys, and some of their family 
members, were there at 8am until 6pm.  This was 
the first time we covered Walmart and the collection 
was awesome! 

THANK YOU SQUIRES!!! 

Father Dick Allen Council #10926
www.newlenoxknights.org 

SEPTEMBER 2015 

We Need 
Your Help! 

The Parish is looking for  
volunteers to perform the role of 
Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion. 

For those interested in serving the faith 
community as an Extraordinary Minister of 
Holy Communion, there will be another 
training session on Thursday September 24 
at 7pm in the church. 

We look forward to seeing MANY of you, as our NEED for ministers is 
GREAT. 

If you have questions or would like more information, please contact 
Sister Sharon Marie at (815) 463-4221. 
 


